
July 28, 2013  

Los Angeles County District Attorney Jackie Lacey 

District Attorney Lacey 

I want to inform you about Pyramid Press, Owner Angel Gonzalez, and Isaac 

Galvin.  

Mr. Gonzalez, and Mr. Galvin continue to use blackmail tactics on political 

candidates, and elected officials if they don’t use their service for political 

campaigns. 

Mr. Galvin is now a Compton City Councilman, Representing District 2. Prior to 

becoming a City Councilman, Galvin was an employee of Pyramid Printing. Mr. 

Gonzalez is Councilman Galvin (Field Liaison). However the conflict of interest 

appears when their using city money (time, office, and computers) to work on their 

candidates campaign material.  

Its interesting that Mr. Galvin employed his boss, and in return Mr. Gonzalez kept 

his boss Mr. Galvin on payroll. I never imagined that an elected representative 

could employ a person that he works for and as a favor hire them as their staff 

person. 

Mr. Galvin has recently threaten to blackmail a few political figures, making up 

outrageous rumors, and using his employer/ liaison to use campaign mailer to 

discredit candidates.  

Pyramid Press has a history of fraud, corruption, and carrying out violent acts 

against elected official. I understand that your office has launched an official 

inquiry within the Central Basin Municipal Water District in particular Director 

Leticia Vasquez.  

However Mr. Gavlin has a role in that case, he works for her political consultant 

Angel Gonzalez. They are calling this crew the “Latino Takeover” in government. 

Rick Mayer, and Angel Gonzalez use fear tactics, they are falsifying addresses, and 

running for seats (Isaac Galvin), and nevertheless these acts need to stop, and need 

to be thoroughly investigated.  



In March 2013 Mr. Galvin hit Mayor Leon- City of Commerce. Mayor Leon didn’t 

file charges because of political interest (money) as the Office Public information 

stated. Mayor Leon only filed a report to be documented. 

As a concerned citizen I urge the PIU unit (Public Integrity Unit) to further 

investigate Mr. Galvin. Mr. Galvin has been hostile towards colleagues, and other 

African American elected leaders. This combative behavior, and unethical morals 

will detour the City from moving forward to a positive image. 

Thank you, 

Demirea Perry 


